EASTBLUFF SECURITY ALERT
Please be alert to thieves targeting parked cars in the neighborhood late at night/early in the morning. During the early morning hours of February 23 and 27, neighbors on Arbutus reported that their security cameras recorded people checking the door handles of vehicles parked on the street and a woman carrying several bags. This was an attempt to steal items from vehicles. Residential security cameras captured footage of the activity and suspects but no photos of their vehicles that may have been parked nearby for a getaway. A police report was filed.
Residents on the A streets are asked to check their camera footage for February 23rd (3:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m.) and 27th (3:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m.) and report any suspicious activity to NBPD at 949-644-3717.
If anyone has had items stolen from their car, call the police department. If no one reports the crime, they cannot start a case. 
Someone's cameras can help identify the car they used. Police can triangulate the make and model with FLOCK cameras and track their movement. Given that we have such clear photos of their faces, the police think they have a decent shot at catching them.
This is an excellent example of how Eastbluff's FLOCK cameras and neighbors' diligence could help the police spot suspicious activity. If installed, the photos could help catch these people.
HOW TO PREVENT VEHICLE CRIME
LOCK your car – EVERY time!
DO NOT leave valuables in your car – ever!
Best of all, you can park INSIDE the garage. That's what it's built for.

Lock It Or Lose It - Newport Beach Vehicle Crime
If you are interested in joining the Eastbluff Neighbhorhood Watch Committee, please email Ron Rubino at ron@eatbluff.net
The Board of Directors
The Neighborhood Watch Committee

